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Dear Sirs 

Re: WMI Code 

POCKLlNGTON 

COACH 

WORKS 


Please accept this letter as confirmation that the WMI code allocated to our 
vehicles is: 

SA9 100 

We understand that the Society of Automative Engineers (SAE) have been 
advised directly by The British Standards Institution. This correspondence is 
for your records. 

Yours sincerely 

Jackie Baker 
Pock1ington Coachworks Linnited. 

http://salesQpocklington.co.uk
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Dear Sirs 

Re: VIN IDENTIFICATION 

The Vin Identificationfor the vehicle thit we are exporting to the United States is based on 
your procedureswith the following adldiitional information. 

Positions 1-2-3-12-13-14 

Positions 15-16-17 

Position 11 

based on our WIM code SA9 100 

as supplied by British Standards Institute (we have 

informedthe 

NHTSA of this code) 


We are using code 001 for our first 

vehicle, and future vehicles will 

be allocated consecutivenumbers. 


We have used the letter Y as our 

location of plant is in York. 


Please retainthis correspondencefor your records, we will incorporatea copy of this 
document in our export file. 

Yours sincerely 

& -

Neil FerguLn 

Design office Team Leader 



